
Christmas wish

Dear friends,

First of all we want to say thanks for all your support of last year. We still have an exciting time 
ahead of us. Ever since AIM (Africa Inland Mission) welcomed us into membership, our profile has 
been send towards the mission-field. There the fieldworkers will look for appropriate assignment 
options for us. This information will than be collected at the headquarters in Nottingham. Finally, we 
will hear what the possibilities are. Our hope is that we can share the possibilities with you as soon 
as possible.

But first we are going to enjoy Christmas time!

We want to wish you all a blessed Christmas and a very good 2014.

Blessings,

Jurgen, Katja, Vanya, Issa, Abbey & Dani Hofmann 
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